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Road Closure Update 
 

For Immediate Release: Wednesday, June 10, 2015 
 

Genesee & Wyoming Inc. to Close County Road 34 in Pleasant Township for 
Railroad Crossing Repairs 

 
Crews from Genesee & Wyoming Inc. will perform repairs to the railroad crossing in 
Pleasant Township, along County Road 34 between Township Road 74 and County 
Road 74.  The closure is scheduled begin Monday June 15, 2015 at 7:00 AM and 
continue till Thursday, June 18, 2015.  County Road 34 will be closed to all traffic 
during this time. 
 
Please plan alternate routes to on avoid this area.  We apologize for any 
inconvenience this may cause. 
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